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Elsen, Nikki

From: Goggin, Erin
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 6:52 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: FW: City manager

Can you add this to legistar?   
Thanks 
 
Erin 
 

From: Chester Hilton <cfhilton@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 6:22 PM 
To: Goggin, Erin <goggine@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: City manager 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi Ms. Goggin 
First of all, thank you for your service to the 2nd ward.  I really appreciate all you do to 
represent the area.   
I see on the news that our new mayor would like to hire a city manager.  The little bit 
that was on the news made it sound like the duties of this person are in my 
understanding what the mayor should be doing.  I don't know all of the responsibilities 
of the mayor, but it would seem that the money could be better used for other things 
needed in the city. 
thank you for listening 
Chester Hilton  
2314 George St. 


